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JAN1 3 1992

Mr. John Haggard
Engineering Project Manager
Hudson River

General Electric Company

1 Computer Drive South
Albany, New York 12205

‘Re: Meeting on the Hudson River PCBs Site Risk Assessment
Dear Mr. Haggard:

At our meeting on November 21, 1991, at General Electric's
request, EPA agreed to hold a future meeting on the various
aspects of the risk assessment for the Hudson River PCBs site
Reassessment. As we have discussed since that time, February 4,
1992 appeared to be an agreeable time to hold this meeting. I
have estimated from previous discussions on these topics that we
will need most of the day for this meeting, so I would like to
start at 9:30 a.m., and finish at approximately 4:00 p.m., with a
one hour break for lunch. The meeting will be held in New York
City.

I am in the process of inviting the appropriate people to attend
this meeting. Along with Region 2 risk assessment personnel, I
expect representatives from the Office of Health and Environ-
mental Assessment and the Toxics Integration Branch of EPA
Headquarters. In addition, EPA's contractors for the
Reassessment, TAMS/Gradient, will be represented, as will the New
York State Department of Health. Please send me a list of people
that will be representing GE at this meeting.

In addition, if you have specific items that you would like to
discuss at this meeting, please inform me, so that we can plan
the discussions appropriately and prepare an agenda prior to the
meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
(212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Eastern New York/Caribbean Section II



